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 Mike Dennis and Chris Scott are two colleagues at Chestnut Health Systems’ 
research division (Lighthouse Institute) who have exerted a great influence on my 
thinking about addiction treatment and recovery.  Their Chicago-based research studies 
on long-term recovery and the value of recovery management check-ups have been 
particularly valuable.  The article from their work I have chosen to post here as an 
introduction to their work illustrates their sweeping knowledge of the scientific literature 
and their abilities to draw from scientific studies important implications for policy and 
clinical practice.  Other publications by Drs. Dennis and Scott are posted at 
http://www.chestnut.org/LI/staff_pub/index.html 
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